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The City Hall will be closed on the 4th of July. We’ll be back at 
it at regular time on Monday the 7th. 
 
If you see Mr. Joshua Duffield around town, please 
congratulate him as a NEW city councilman. 
It’s very important to recognize ALL city councilmembers & mayor because they serve as 
volunteers for the city, they take pride in what they do, and they take time out of their 
personal lives to perform duties for the city. 
 
 
The restrooms at the park are closed due to some repairs needing to be done. 
 
Please understand, due to the extreme rain that we’ve received lately, 
sometimes Waste Connections cannot get down some of the roads. They will 
come back out once it dries out and finish picking up the poly carts that they 
couldn’t empty. There’s not much we can do about mother nature. If you need 
to borrow a poly cart until they can empty, call the city hall 940-846-3547 
 
We ask that customers please refrain from turning the water on and off at the meter. 
The meters are city property and if you call the city hall the guys are usually called 
immediately and take care of issues that have to do with the meter.  
 
 
If you are moving structure, building or constructing, please come and get a 
permit. We do have ordinances that require you to do so. 
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